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13/01/2021  13:04:542021/0054/P SUPPRT Matthew Paine I think this is a wonderful idea. We should make a lot more use of underutilised roof spaces, and it would be 

great if this scheme becomes a precedent and inspiration for others in the neighbourhood and elsewhere. 

Only thought on the design itself would be that whilst it's excellent to see the screening so well protecting the 

interests of neighbours to the side and rear, it would be nice, from the point of view of users of the roof terrace, 

if the front overlooking the street was not completely closed in and had some sort of view - ir's fun being on a 

terrace looking out!

13/01/2021  09:42:482021/0054/P COMMNT M Spalter I live opposite this restaurant. I am supportive of this application for the following reasons:

- The current building's top is flat and incongruous with neighbouring. A more sympathetic treatment will either 

improve the look, or have no detrimental impact.

-  I welcome innovation and investment from local businesses, particularly hospitality who have suffered so 

much due to the pandemic. I assume this expansion increases the viability of the the business. 

Maintaining the single yellow line opposite for off-peak parking should also encourage out-of-area visitors to 

come.

I have no connection to the owner/planner/business whatsoever and do not know them.

I believe that the planning department should support this application, subject to appropriate aesthetic 

conditions being agreed and met.

Thank you.
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